
From: Markley Jr, John <jmmjr@med.umich.edu>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2020 3:54 PM 

To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org> 
Subject: ZBA20-005: 7 Ridgeway Street 

 

Dear Mr. Barrett: 

 

Before the original hearing on the matter of the zoning appeal ZBA20-005: 7 

Ridgeway Street  was postponed due to covid-19, my wife and I wrote to you in 

very strong opposition to this appeal.  We are writing again because we cannot find 

our record of that communication and want to be sure our opinion is heard.  We 

live at 21 Ridgeway (East) and one border of our back yard joins the 7 Ridgeway 

Street lot in question. 

We are very, very opposed to the proposed variances requested, as are all the 

contiguous neighbors.  This lot is far too small to allow a building with the 

footprint that would be permitted by the setback changes proposed.   

We strongly request and urge that the ZBA deny this appeal. 

 

Thank you, 

John and Barbara Markley 

21 Ridgeway Street, Ann Arbor 

734-665-5921 

********************************************************** 
Electronic Mail is not secure, may not be read every day, and should not be used for urgent or sensitive 

issues  
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